
                                                                                                            

Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 22nd November 
2019  

           
The children had a wonderful time at the Wick Court farm last week! 

 

 
Please let everyone know about the open morning being held at the school next 
Friday. We are preparing for the nursery this year and the reception classes for next 
September 2020 and we are always happy to talk to any parent about what we are 
able to achieve with the children at the school. 



The Daily Mile has begun and a group of keen 
runners have been going this week. It is very 
relevant as today on the news there is the headline 
‘Global Epidemic of Childhood Inactivity’. See the 
link below for more information. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-50466061 
 
Have a great and active weekend! 
 
Mr. Brown 
 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please can we remember the school uniform requirements: 

 Grey/black skirts or trousers 

 plain grey tights or grey or white socks 

 school polo or plain white polo top or white shirt 

 school sweatshirt /cardigan/ fleece or plain dark blue jumper  

 plain dark blue headscarf or hair bows 

 Plain black school shoes, not trainers. 

 for PE, children bring in blue shorts, white or blue T shirts and trainers. 
 
It is the responsibility of parents and carers to provide the right uniform for the 
children. We do not feel comfortable to put too much pressure on the children who 
do not have the right uniform as they don’t provide it. Most can be purchased at 
shops locally.  

 

EVIDENCE LETTER REQUESTS 

Any parents who require a letter from the school as evidence for the Home Office, or 
benefits etc. must give at least 7 days’ notice for the letter to be completed for 
collection. This can be a time-consuming activity and involve quite a lot of work and 
research so we need time to complete this. 

If sufficient notice is not given, we may not be in a position to provide the letter 
within the required timeframe.  To avoid disappointment we strongly advise parents 
/ carers to adhere to the notice period as stated above. 

 There is an £8.00 charge for this service. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-50466061


 

REMINDER  - OLD OAK IS A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
Our “Nut-Free Policy” means that the following items should not be brought into 
school:  

- Packs of nuts 
- Sandwiches with Nutella or chocolate spread  
- Peanut butter sandwiches  
- Fruit and cereal bars that contain nuts  
- Chocolate bars or sweets that contain nuts  
- Sesame seed rolls (children allergic to nuts may also have a severe 

reaction to sesame)  
- Cakes made with nuts  

 

 
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Wednesday 27th November – Magnolia class assembly 
Wednesday 27th November – Arithmetic club begins for Year 6 
Thursday 28th November – Old Oak’s Winter Quiz Night from 3.30- 5.00pm 

ALL THE MUSIC, MULTISPORT AND DRUMMING CLUBS TAKE PLACE AS USUAL NEXT 
WEEK 

THE DAILY MILE at OLD OAK 
Where: Football pitches, Wormwood Scrubs 

When:   Daily, 8:30-8:45am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


